
Village of Balsam Lake            
Sewer/Water Committee March 26, 2013 
Village Hall 7:15 pm to 7:45 pm 
 
Meeting called to order by Josh Hallberg. 
 
Members present: Josh Hallberg, Michael Voltz 
Members absent: Guy Williams 
Others present: Jim Duncan, Darryl Ince 
 
The committee reviewed Ordinance Amendment 2012-06, Amendment to Ordinance 293 Sewer 
Utility. Discussion was held with the public works employees on the ownership of grinder pumps on the 
sewer mains. Clarification was given on 293-46 to add a new subsection “H” beginning with the 
sentence-“In the event that a grinder pressure pump must be repaired or replaced, there shall be a 
minimum flat fee charged to the property owner of $250.00.” Discussion was held regarding the 
ownership and the responsibilities of the Village and the property owner regarding the grinder 
pumps. The committee will leave the amended ordinance as is.  
 
Motion to adjourn by Mike Voltz.  Seconded by Josh Hallberg.  Carried. 
 
Lori Duncan, Clerk Treasurer 
 
 


